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Dear Fellow Classmates, 

You may or may not have been following the discussions regarding the proposed removal of the long-
standing Napa High School Mascot, whose fate will apparently be decided on April 20th.  Below is the 
latest article in the Napa Valley Register about a committee’s recommendation that will be presented to 
the Napa Valley Unified School District Board of Trustees on April 6th. 

If you have an opinion, one way or another, this looks like your last opportunity to make your opinion 
known to the Board.  They can be reached as follows: 
Board of Trustees Web Site:    http://www.nvusd.k12.ca.us/boardmemberspage 
General Phone Number:    (707) 253-3511     
Board Members: 
   Stacy Bratlien:            stacy_bratlien@nvusd.org 
   Elba Gonzalez-Mares: N/A 
   Thomas Kensok:        tkensok@nvusd.org 
   Joe Schunk:              jschunk@nvusd.org 
   Robb Felder:              rfelder@nvusd.org 
   Jose Hurtado:            jhurtado@nvusd.org 
Superintendent of Schools: 
   Patrick Sweeny         psweeney@nvusd.org 

Regardless of the outcome, I suspect that many of us will always consider ourselves Napa High Indians. 

Paul Durbin 
For Napa High Class of 1969.org 
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